
Getting things done – walkway near
Clovis Duveau Drive #dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who recently contacted me about the extent of
graffiti in the pedestrian tunnel from near Clovis Duveau Drive towards
Invergowrie.

I contacted both environment management at the council to get it cleaned up
and am grateful for the prompt response promising action which has now been
carried out.

I am also grateful to the community safety wardens who, at my request, are
including the area into their patrolling schedule.
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